
IACRL DEI Committee
June 2024 Report

● The committee met on March 26, April 30, and May 28, 2024.

● The committee is hoping to do a poster session at the ILA annual conference. The topic will be

high-impact initiatives that are easily facilitated by library staff.

● The committee hopes to host webinars in Spring of 2025. Possible topics could include how

library workers in academic settings can approach their administrators about purchasing DEI

materials, as well as collection development that best serves specific college and university

communities.

● Jackie Zook will continue as chair of the committee for 2024-2025.
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